
QUEEN’S GRADUATES’S ASSOCIATION 

QUEEN’S WOMEN GRADUATES 

SPRING MEETING 

Experience working with Ebola victims in Sierra Leone 

Speaker: Mr Phil Duffield 

Saturday 5th March 2016 in the Auditorium, McClay Library 

 PROGRAMME 

10.15  Arrival - Tea/coffee in Hope Café (if desired)      

10.45  Speaker - Mr Phil Duffield who is a medical expert. He volunteered to work in Sierra Leone   
                                with victims of Ebola during the outbreak in 2014. 
  
11.45 Questions/Discussions 
 
12.30    Close 
 
Fee: £3 -  to cover cost of room hire 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I intend to be present at the Spring Meeting on 5th March 2016 

I will be accompanied by ...................guests. 

I regret that I cannot attend and wish an apology to be presented. 

Name: .................................................................................................................................... 

Address.........................................................................................................BT..................... 

Telephone number................................................ 

 e-mail address*..................................................................................................................... 

I enclose a cheque for £.........................made payable to Queen’s Graduates’ Association. 

 

 Mrs Paddy Skates, 15 Tweskard Park, Belfast BT4 2JY to arrive no later than  
Monday 29 February 2016.  

QGA & QWG operates a ‘no refunds’ policy. 

 

Please note the McClay Library staff require a list of attendees to allow excess to the Auditorium 


